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November 14, 2017 
 
 
 
Adam Rubin, Founder and Partner 
2Revolutions, LLC 
77 Broadview Ave 
New Rochelle, New York 10804-4114 
 
Dear Mr. Rubin: 
 
The New Hampshire Department of Education would like to thank you for submitting proposals 
for the RFP 2018-062: A Network for Support. We would like to apologize for the time it has 
taken us to make a decision on this important work and respond to your proposal. 
 
At this time, no vendor has been selected for a contract. Instead, the New Hampshire Department 
of Education has determined we will use the current year, SY 2017-2018, as a planning and 
transition year as we move into ESSA implementation. During the year, we will make decisions 
regarding the scope of services required to support districts and schools as they engage in school 
improvement processes for the future. 
 
Therefore, I must inform you that we are withdrawing RFP 2018-062. Please know that we 
appreciate the substantial amount of work that went into the preparation and submission of your 
proposal. Please also accept our sincere thank you for your interest in our work and your efforts 
to help provide support to the districts and schools of New Hampshire. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Heather Gage, Director 
Division of Educational Improvement 
Department of Education 
    


